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From: Valerie Luu
To: Carroll, John (BOS)
Subject: Support for La Loma #7’s liquor license
Date: Thursday, September 9, 2021 12:15:25 PM

 

Hello,

My name is Valerie Luu and I work as the Corridor Manager for San Bruno Avenue. I am
employed by the Portola Neighborhood Association (PNA) to assist small businesses with
loans, grants and City processes.

I hope that the Public Safety and Neighborhood Committee will approve La Loma #7's liquor
license transfer application (case #210853).

La Loma #7 would be a good candidate for the liquor license because of their commitment to
the neighborhood. They have contributed to neighborhood safety by installing security
cameras on Bacon and San Bruno Avenue. They are also big supporters of the PNA’s greening
projects.

I hope the Public Safety and Neighborhood Services Committee will approve La Loma #7's
liquor license application.

Best,

Valerie Luu
Corridor Manager
Portola Neighborhood Association
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From: Maggie Weis
To: Carroll, John (BOS)
Subject: Support for LaLoma #7s Liquor License
Date: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 2:12:20 PM

 

Dear Mr. Carroll,

The Portola Neighborhood Association supports La Loma #7's liquor license transfer
application. We support the family-run grocery store expanding their grocery store offerings to
include alcoholic beverages. This will help La Loma #7 be a one-stop shop for patrons to get
their groceries, house supplies and alcoholic beverages. 

It's important to note that the liquor license was purchased from Charlie's Kwik Stop, located
down the street. This means the number of liquor licenses has not increased in our
neighborhood. We hope the Public Safety and Neighborhood Services Committee will
approve La Loma #7's liquor license application.

LaLoma has consistently been a good neighbor and wonderful neighborhood market. Thank
you for all you can do to help their business remain viable.

Best regards,
Maggie Weis, Chair
stewardship of our vibrant community
cell: (415) 420-7603
portolasf.org
sign up for our email list
become a steward of the community - join the PNA
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